
The late Father Emmett Crough
was in the Sahtu for 2.5 years.

He has departed suddenly on the early morning
of January 25, 2006.

He arrived from Edmonton, Alberta in the summer of 2003.
He performed a variety of

marriages, baptisms, and his share of funerals.

Father Emmett Crough

He was a man of
Great Faith and in his

own unique way,
he spread the message

of Christ to the
Sahtuotine’.

The communities
in the Sahtu will
surely miss him.


